
AGENDA – SCC for May 13, 2021 

 

Testing update 

• End-of-Year Acadience testing is underway so no new data is available 

• RISE Testing is completed except for 3rd and 6th grade math which will take place next week – data 

not available until final norming is completed – still unsure what accountability reports will look 

like, but we know we will not have access to any growth data until this time next year – RISE 

testing platforms seem to be working very well this year 

• Make-up testing for RISE and Acadience assessments scheduled for May 24-27 

• Kindergarten KEEP Assessments will be completed May 24-27 – will be interesting to see growth 

in our Kindergarten students due to their low proficiency scores at the beginning of the year 

Draft of Teacher Student Success Plan and Review of New Goals 

https://www.davis.k12.ut.us/fs/resource-manager/view/1863d6d0-2ffb-431b-b740-8a304d2c08d1 

 

https://www.davis.k12.ut.us/fs/resource-manager/view/1863d6d0-2ffb-431b-b740-8a304d2c08d1


 

 



 

NOTE: Signatures will be gathered via email for SCC Members to acknowledge input on the plan 

Election of 2021-22 SCC Members 

Karina Landward will be continuing as an SCC Parent Member. The others are invited to apply if 

interested in serving another 2-year term. Parents will need to elect 4 new parent members, and the staff 

will need to elect one new staff member to replace Karen. Suzanne will return next year but if she is 

unavailable at our SCC Meeting time we can also select a new staff member for her spot. Names for 

parent members will be collected during August and the first couple of week of September, then an 

election will be held via myDSD if needed. If there are fewer than 4 parents who submit an application, no 

election is needed and parents will recruit remaining spots. If exactly 4 parents respond, no election is 

needed. If 5 or more parents apply, an election will be held during the last two weeks of September so we 

can hold our first meeting in October 2021. 

At this point we are not anticipating that any COVID protocols to continue, so no masks, social distancing 

requirements, etc. We will return to a 5-day schedule, and our daily schedule for recesses and lunch will 

revert back to how it looked pre-pandemic. We have been allocated two additional teachers next year. 

We should have three classes in every grade level. 

Other SCC Business 


